
 

 

 

             21st June 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Tuesday 27th June is an Extended Learning Day. This is an opportunity to explore an area 
of the curriculum in more detail.  
The Religious Education department will be conducting a Retreat Day at Lee House in 
Chipping for our Year 7 students. The day will be an opportunity for students to reflect on 
their first year at Christ the King Catholic High School, where they will be able to spiritually 
explore their own thoughts and feelings about the past year and begin to look ahead to 
Year 8.  
The visit will take place during the school day and the coach will return to school in time 
for the School Bus. Students may wear non-uniform and should dress appropriately for 
the weather, as some of the activities will take place outside. For example sunscreen, a 
hat or maybe a raincoat! Students should wear comfortable shoes, trainers would be 
ideal. For students who receive Free School Meals, lunch will be provided. Otherwise 
students should bring a packed lunch, Grab Bags can be ordered from the canteen on 
Monday 26th June if students wish to buy a school packed lunch.  
If you are happy for your child to attend the retreat, please sign and return the 
permission slip below to the School Office by Friday 23rd June.  
 

Yours sincerely  

Miss A Montgomery 

Assistant Headteacher/Head of RE  

 

Dear Miss Montgomery 

I give permission for my child _________________ to take part in the Extended Learning 
Day at Lee House in Chipping. 

My emergency contact number is ______________________ 

Signed ____________________________ Parent/Carer  


